
Light Sources, Inc. 
37 Robinson Boulevard, Orange, CT 06477 

FAX (203) 795-LAMP PHONE (203) 799-7877 

February 22,2012 

Steve Courtemanche 
US Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
475 Allendale Road 
King of Prussia, P A 19406-1415 

Subject: Change of Radiation Safety Officer on License No. 06-31445-01, 

Control No. 575319 ('(d) R.tJ 


Dear Mr. Courtemanche: 

As we recently discussed, Earl DiGioia, the Radiation Safety Officer at Light Sources Inc., 

has recently reduced his hours to part time status. He will continue to work at Light Sources Inc. 

for the next six months or more. Please accept this letter as notification that we need to amend 

our NRC License to name a new Radiation Safety Officer. 


Our new Radiation Safety Officer will be Mr. Robert Miske, Jr. Mr. Miske has been with 

Light Sources Inc. for fifteen years. He has been a senior member of our Safety Committee, 

and is currently President of the Safety Committee. He has completed DOT, RCRA, and 

Hazwoper training, and has worked closely with Mr. DiGioia at Light Sources, Inc. 

In addition, on 2/2112012, Mr. Miske completed Radiation Safety Officer training as 

provided by our consultant, a certified health physicist. The topics covered during the live 

training session included: 


Radiation Protection Principles, Characteristics of Ionizing Radiation, Units of Radiation 
Dose and Quantities, Radiation Detection Instrumentation, Biological Hazards of Exposure 
to Radiation appropriate to the krypton-85 requested in our license, NRC and State 
Regulatory Requirements and Standards, Identification and Control of potential radiation 
hazards, and Conducting Surveys. 

Please note that Light Sources Inc. has also notified US NRC Headquarters [Bruce Carrico] 
of the change of RSO in conjunction with our pending distribution license. 

If you require any additional information, please let us know. 

Re~ards, i: 
J&0~,--
, Vice President- Administrative & 

Manufacturing Operations 
Light Sources Inc. 
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This is to acknowledge the receipt of YOU~pPlication dated 


J Ja...~(Jo (c1 
 ,and to inform you that the initial processing which 

includes~~~~:r;~~+ew6;,e:3~~S--61)
I!ilJ There were no administrative omissions. Your application was assigned to a 

technical reviewer. Please note that the technical review may identify additional 
omissions or require additional information. 

D Please provide to this office within 30 days of your receipt of this card 

A copy of your action has been forwarded to our License Fee & Accounts Receivable 
Branch, who will contact you separately if there is a fee issue involved. 

Your action has been assigned Mail Control Number ."'5'110 {~ 
When calling to inquire about this action, please refer to this control num er. 

You may call us on (610) 337-5398, or 337-5260. 


NRC FORM 532 (RI) Sincerely, 

(6-96) Licensing Assistance Team Leader 



